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Dear Parent/Carer

It is with great pleasure that | write to invite your son/daughter to the second Transition
event at Brannel School, ahead of their move to Secondary education in 2019.

This second Transition Day will take place on Friday 8" March and will be based in our
‘Investigate Wing’, during which time students will sample the various exciting and
stimulating Science and Maths based activities that they will experience when they start with
us.

On this day, students will be transported from their Primary Schools to Brannel by coach and
returned in time for the end of their normal school day. They will be accompanied by a
member of their school staff and will work closely alongside Brannel staff.

During the day your child will also have the opportunity to experience parts of everyday life at
Brannel including the cafeteria areas for break and lunch. Food will be provided by our ‘In
House’ catering services. However, if your child has any particular food requirements or if
issues may arise as a result of a set meal, please feel free to provide your child with a packed
lunch, which they will be able to eat with the other students.

This Transition Day is part of a wider package of visits and events that proved most rewarding
for students last year. They provided valuable experience of life in Secondary education which
allowed the movement of our current Year 7 to Brannel to be both an enjoyable and smooth
transition.

We will continue to keep you informed of future visits and events, however, if you would like
to discuss any part of the second Transition Day, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Mr M Cooper
Deputy Headteacher



